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19 November 2024 

 
 
The General Manager  
Pakistan Stock Exchange Limited,  
Stock Exchange Building,  
Stock Exchange Road,  
Karachi.  
 
 
Subject:  Notice of Credit of Interim Cash Dividend  
 
 
Dear Sir / Madam,  
 
This is to inform that the Company has credited the interim cash dividend @ Rs. 5.00 per share, 
i.e. 50% for the period ending 30 September 2024 announced by the Board of Directors in their 
meeting held on 24 October 2024, into the designated bank accounts of the shareholders of the 
Company on 19 November 2024.  
 
Please find enclosed, as published in The News (English) and Nawa-i-Waqt (Urdu) newspapers, 
copies of the Notice of Credit of Interim Cash Dividend. 
 
You may please inform the TRE Certificate holders of the Exchange accordingly. 
 
Thank you. 
For and on behalf of Haleon Pakistan Limited 
                              
 
 
 
Ms. Mashal Mohammad       
Company Secretary  
 

 

Enclosed: As above 
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